1427 Harlansburg Road
New Castle, PA 16101

Mr. Tom Nagel

Remington Arms Company Inc.
‘Product Service

14 Hoefler Avenue

flion, NY 13357

Dear Tom:

As we discussed, enclosed is our Remington Model 700 for your examination. As you
will recall, we are sending you this rifle in response to the CBS "60 Minutes" indicating
there may be a potential for misfire when the safety is switched from "On" to “Off."
Tom, thanks for your prompt response, and for helping us out on this.

Sincerely
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